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Update to Spring 2020 Newsletter
Cancellation of Police ‘Drop In’ Session Planned for 30 March 2020 
Unfortunately notification has been received from the police that it is not possible for anyone to attend the planned ‘Drop In’ on the above date due to officers being reassigned to other work.

A new date is awaited and will be published on the parish council website and in the next available edition of the Branton and Auckley Arrow. 

Traffic Concerns in Branton 

At the March parish council meeting DMBC Ward Councillors Jane and Steve Cox accepted an invitation from the parish council to discuss with residents traffic concerns in the parish particularly on Whiphill Top Lane.
The parish council recognises and fully supports the residents’ concerns having raised issues with Doncaster Council on a number of previous occasions. In order to best progress any action the Ward Councillors have asked that any matters relating to traffic safety are forwarded directly to them as the more complaints that are received the more likely it is that any improvements can be enacted and this will seek to highlight the actions already commenced by the parish council. 
Please email your concerns to Councillors Jane and Steve Cox to Jane.Cox@doncaster.gov.uk and Steve.Cox@doncaster.gov.uk
100th Birthday Notifications
The parish council would like to send a message of congratulations to any resident of the parish who reaches their 100th birthday. If you are aware of any family member, friend or neighbour who will reach this milestone please send notification to the Clerk to the Council at cwbpc@outlook.com  providing the person’s name and address. If preferred the greeting can be sent to another address for forwarding to the recipient.    

Clerk: Julia Staniforth, (07761525584 or (cwbpc@outlook.com

